THE COLUMBUS BOYCHOIR SCHOOL

Princeton, New Jersey

NEWSLETTER

Vol. VI

May 24, 1962

No. 32

ALUMNI DAY, SATURDAY, MAY 26th - Registration and coffee at 10:00AM - Business meeting at 10:30 (choir will sing) - Luncheon at 12:15. All Alumni are urged to attend.

ASSEMBLY was held Tuesday this week. Mrs. C. Voss, a representative from the New Jersey Bell Telephone Company, gave a lecture-demonstration on "Sound". Mrs. Voss used an oscilloscope and a stereophonic tape recorder. Everybody thoroughly enjoyed the program.

COMMENCEMENT will be Saturday, June 2nd at 10:30 A.M. The exercises will be held on the back lawn. If weather does not permit an outdoor service, the program will be moved to the chapel at the Westminster Choir College.

TOUGH BAGELS still lead the intramural league with seven wins and six losses. The Corvettes are close behind with six wins and two losses. Team standings are: Royal Twelve 4-5, Internationals 3-5, Trouble Shooters 2-5.

PIANO RECITALS will be given on Thursday and Friday evenings of next week. Mr. Haley will present his students on Thursday evening and Mr. Bryant will present his students on Friday evening. The programs will begin at 8:00PM. Parents are invited.

THE MOTHERS AND FATHERS will hold meetings after the Luncheon on Commencement Day. It is hoped that parents, alumni parents, and friends of the School will attend these meetings. The Mothers wish to adopt their constitution.

SWIMMING POOL will open this Saturday afternoon. The pool has been cleaned, scraped, and repainted. Alumni are welcome to use pool (weather permitting)!

FINAL EXAMINATIONS will be given next Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday.

RESIDENT CHOIR, under the direction of Mr. Haley, will present a concert at the Oaklane Presbyterian Church of Philadelphia. The concert will be this Sunday evening at 8:00PM. The concert is open to the public.

CONCERT CHOIR will present the last concert of the season at Bethlehem, Pa. this Friday evening. The concert will be given in the Liberty High School auditorium, 8:30PM.

STUDENTS may store winter garments and blankets with our laundry service during the summer months if the parents so wish. Please notify the school office no later than Wednesday, May 30th if you wish this service.

BIRTHDAYS have been celebrated by: DOUG KELNER (12), GARY RAPHAEL (11), ROBERT KROSHEFSKY (11), MARK CROSBY (14), WILLIAM PETERS (12), BRUCE KEREKES (12), and CURT JESCHKE (12). Cake and paddle for all!

DECEMBER 23rd - The Columbus Boychoir will sing on the FIRESTONE HOUR'S Christmas program. It will on a nationwide TV hook-up.